
 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

 Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

 Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

 Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

 Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

 Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         

Before Us       

Maureen Mallon 

Fr Seamus Rice 

Plunkett O Neill 

George Daly 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

 Schedule for Week beginning 14th July 2024 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Peter John Rafferty also Patrick & Mary Ellen Hackett 

Sun 14th Aughnagar 9.00am  

Sun 14th Tullyallen 11.00am Patricia Begley & Dec’d Members of Begley Family 

Mon 15th Tullyallen 7.30pm Novena Prayers 

 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Brendan Mc Cann 

Sun 21st Aughnagar 9.00am Brigid O Neill (1st Anniv) 

Sun 21st Tullyallen 11.00am Maureen Mallon M.M. also Don Mallon 

 

Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 

Clergy 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:  028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan  Tel:028 8075 8206 

 

 

Marriage  
Congratulations to the following 

couple who were married recently: 
 

Genevieve Scullion 

and 

Aaron Griffin 

 

Thank You from Fr Pat 
Just a word of thanks to all who 
have sent Mass bouquets, cards 
and messages for a speedy 
recovery.   

I am very grateful to everyone for 
their prayers, good wishes and 
support. 

I hope to be out and about soon 
as I continue to recover. 

Please continue to keep me in 
your prayers. 

 


